


Galatians 5:14 
For all the law is fulfilled in one word, even in 
this: “You shall love your neighbor as yourself.” 

LOVE



Romans 8:3–4 
For what the law could not do in that it was weak 
through the flesh, God did by sending His own 
Son in the likeness of sinful flesh, on account of 
sin: He condemned sin in the flesh, that the 
righteous requirement of the law might be 
fulfilled in us who do not walk according to the 
flesh but according to the Spirit. 

LOVE FULFILLS THE LAW



The natural movement of the natural man is 
toward himself. The supernatural movement of 
the supernatural man, the believer in Christ, is 
outward, toward others. Barnhouse

LOVE



Galatians 5:22–23 
But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, 
longsuffering, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, 
gentleness, self-control. Against such there is no 
law. 

LOVE FULFILLS THE LAW



1 Corinthians 7:29 
But this I say, brethren, the time is short, so that 
from now on even those who have wives should 
be as though they had none…

KNOWING THE TIME



1 Corinthians 7:29 
But this I say, brethren, the time is short, so that 
from now on even those who have wives should 
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Philippians 4:5 
Let your gentleness be known to all men. The 
Lord is at hand. 

KNOWING THE TIME



Hebrews 10:25 
not forsaking the assembling of ourselves 
together, as is the manner of some, but exhorting 
one another, and so much the more as you see 
the Day approaching. 

KNOWING THE TIME
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1 Peter 4:7 
But the end of all things is at hand; therefore be 
serious and watchful in your prayers. 

KNOWING THE TIME



Matthew 16:2–3 
He answered and said to them, “When it is 
evening you say, ‘It will be fair weather, for the 
sky is red’; and in the morning, ‘It will be foul 
weather today, for the sky is red and threatening.’ 
Hypocrites! You know how to discern the face of 
the sky, but you cannot discern the signs of the 
times. 

KNOWING THE TIME



Luke 19:41–44 
…“If you had known, even you, especially in this 
your day, the things that make for your peace! 
But now they are hidden from your eyes…

…and they will not leave in you one stone upon 
another, because you did not know the time of 
your visitation.” 

KNOWING THE TIME



Romans 10:9–10 
that if you confess with your mouth the Lord 
Jesus and believe in your heart that God has 
raised Him from the dead, you will be saved. For 
with the heart one believes unto righteousness, 
and with the mouth confession is made unto 
salvation. 

SALVATION: PAST



Romans 10:13 
For “whoever calls on the name of the Lord shall 
be saved.” 

SALVATION: PAST
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Ephesians 2:8 
For by grace you have been saved through faith, 
and that not of yourselves; it is the gift of God, 

SALVATION: PAST



1 Corinthians 1:18 
For the message of the cross is foolishness to 
those who are perishing, but to us who are 
being saved it is the power of God. 

SALVATION: PRESENT



Philippians 2:12 
Therefore, my beloved, as you have always 
obeyed, not as in my presence only, but now 
much more in my absence, work out your own 
salvation with fear and trembling; 

SALVATION: PRESENT



Hebrews 9:28 
so Christ was offered once to bear the sins of 
many. To those who eagerly wait for Him He will 
appear a second time, apart from sin, for 
salvation. 

SALVATION: FUTURE



1 Peter 1:5, 9
who are kept by the power of God through faith 
for salvation ready to be revealed in the last time

…receiving the end of your faith—the salvation of 
your souls. 

SALVATION: FUTURE



John 8:12 
Then Jesus spoke to them again, saying, “I am 
the light of the world. He who follows Me shall not 
walk in darkness, but have the light of life.” 

THE LIGHT



Philippians 2:15-16 
that you may become blameless and harmless, 
children of God without fault in the midst of a 
crooked and perverse generation, among whom 
you shine as lights in the world, holding fast the 
word of life… 

THE LIGHT



Malachi 4:2 
But to you who fear My name The Sun of 
Righteousness shall arise With healing in His 
wings; And you shall go out And grow fat like 
stall-fed calves. 

THE LIGHT



Ephesians 5:8 
For you were once darkness, but now you are 
light in the Lord. Walk as children of light 

THE LIGHT



Colossians 3:12–14 
Therefore, as the elect of God, holy and beloved, 
put on tender mercies, kindness, humility, 
meekness, longsuffering; bearing with one 
another, and forgiving one another, if anyone has 
a complaint against another; even as Christ 
forgave you, so you also must do. But above all 
these things put on love, which is the bond of 
perfection. 

PUT ON…LOVE




